
Dear Park Board Members,  
 

My name is Fritz Wiggert. I have been working closely with a few others and Aquinas 
High School over the last months to set up a scholarship fund for a classmate and dear 
friend who is no longer with us. He was a captain of the tennis team and very influential to 
the program. One of the courts at green island is already named after his brother David 
Reckase and it is in the works to change the court to both David and his Younger Brother 
Will. To supplement some yearly cash for the fund we are looking to set up an alumni tennis 
tournament to raise money. The only open slot this year that we can make work this year is 
Saturday, August 2nd.  With rushing it this year I do not expect much turn out, but we are 
asking for players to donate what they can for an entry fee. That is the extent of the 
fundraising. We will not be selling any food or drinks. Please let me know if you have any 
Questions.  

 
 

Thanks,  
Fritz Wiggert 
608-386-3422 
Fritzwigz15@gmail.com  


